

GARBAGE GRINDERS REGULATION BOARD OF HEALTH TOWN OF BOURNE

Effective date June 2, 1995

Pursuant to Chapter 111, Section 31 of Mass. General Laws, the Bourne Board of Health at its regular meeting on May 24, 1995 voted to amend its regulation of September 1. 1989 relative to garbage grinders as follows: The use of garbage grinders is not recommended. Garbage grinders will be permitted if the liquid capacity of the septic tank is at least 200 percent of the estimated design flow. But in no case less than 1500 gallons, and a two compartment tank or two tanks in series shall be required (see 310 CMR 15.223 (lc).) In addition, the leaching facility must also be sized for at least 200 percent of the estimated flow.